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CIE Library 
Department of Education  

University of Delhi 
 

NOTICE 

All students and scholars are requested to vacate their lockers near the CIE 
library latest by Thursday, 12th January 2023. 

All unclaimed/locked lockers would be unlocked from Friday, 13th January, 
2023 onwards. From this year, all students and scholars would get one locker 
issued on their name from the library.  The lockers would be allotted along 
with issuing of library cards. Students/Scholars must show their Identity Card 
for the same. 

CIE Hostellers would not be issued any locker as of now. 

The locker has to be handed over at the time of ‘No-Dues Clearance’ from the 
library.  

Entry to the library is allowed only after showing an ID Card. 
 
All library users are reminded to keep their valuables & belongings locked in 
their lockers. Department of Education, University of Delhi will not be 
responsible for loss of any valuable/ belongings. 
 
Two wooden racks have been kept inside the library (near the entrance gate) 
as ‘open property counters’ to keep bags. However, it is advised to keep all 
belongings only in the lockers for safety purposes. 
 

                                                                                                    Library In-charge 

 

 


